
KEEPING CONNECTED 

 

 As young people in our congregation graduate and move on to work opportunities or 

college, we are often asked about them and what they are doing.  Our church family would like 

to stay connected with our young adults just as we did throughout their “growing up” years. 

 

 Young adults (ages 18-30) will have an opportunity to catch us up on their lives through 

this little questionnaire and we will also be putting it on Facebook.  Be as concise or as wordy as 

you like!  We’ll put updates in the coming newsletters as we hear from you.  We care about you, 

are thinking about you, and we would like to hear about your journeys in life so far! 

 

 Name _______________________________________________ 

 Current town/city ______________________________________ 

 Current employer ____________________ or Current school ______________________ 

 Highlight to share _________________________________________________________ 

 ________________________________________________________________________ 

 ________________________________________________________________________ 


